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Fiscal Analysis

HB 1705 eliminates the requirement that persons generating or shipping hazardous waste must

create a disposal plan and submit quarterly reports to DEQ indicating the amount of hazardous

waste generated, treatment and disposal methods. It also eliminates a fee for generator disposal

plans and fees for monitoring small quantity generators. The net effect of the fee change will be
nearly revenue neutral.

FY’22 Impact: None
Full Year Impact: None
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